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Winnebago County Sheriff Gary Caruana invites you to attend the ceremonial presentation 
of $2,000 donated by Winnebago County Sheriff’s deputies to Kelli Ritschel-Boehle on 
behalf of the Nikolas Ritschel Foundation on Friday, January 31, 2020 at 3:00 p.m. in the 
Sheriff’s roll call room at 650 West State Street, Rockford. 
 
Media representatives should arrive 15 minutes before the press conference to check in at 
the front desk to be escorted to the roll call room. 
 
For more information about the Nikolas Ritschel Foundation please visit: 
nikolasritschelfoundation.org 
             
 Contact person: Deputy Chief Mark Karner 
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